
World Book Day – Friday 3rd March 
 

 

Dear Year 7 and Year 8 Parents, 

 

This year, World Book Day will be celebrated at Vyners on Friday 3rd March with the theme 

being, 'You Are A Reader'!  

 

World Book Day will also coincide with sustainability week.  Please help to promote and 

celebrate the day by encouraging your child to dress up by choosing a character from a book 

or a book series, or even their favourite author!  Even a hat, scarf, prop or other accessory 

will do and if possible, wear something they have recycled or sourced either from a charity, 

borrowed, hired or made. 

 

We would also encourage them to bring in their favourite book on the day.  This can be 

fiction or nonfiction! 

 

The idea is really to celebrate 'good' stories! 

 

Please make a note in your diaries and many thanks for your support.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Goode 

Literacy Coordinator 


